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Dear parent/carer,

Welcome to the autumn term in Year 2!

Your amazing children have begun to settle in and are already showing us how fabulous they all are.

We’re really looking forward to our year together.

Just for your information, the children will have PE on the following days.
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We will begin visiting the library next week. The children will borrow a library book for them to enjoy

with you at home. Please ensure the book is returned the following week on the days below.

This week and next week, we will be assessing progress in phonics and reading. This will allow us to

allocate the correct reading band book for your child. Therefore, reading books will not be coming

home until the end of next week.

Homework folders will follow. All reading books and homework folders will be sent out on a

Thursday and will need to be returned to school on the following Wednesday.

More information will follow shortly about your child log ins for websites which they can use at

home to extend their learning.

Please contact us with any questions; we’re here to support you and your child.

Yours faithfully,

The Year 2 team

Headteacher: Claire Bennett B Ed (Hons) Chair of Governors: Gordon Channon

Associate Headteachers: Karen Williams BSc (Hons) and Louise Jones B Ed (Hons)
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Children will need to wear their PE kits to school.

PE kit:

White top

Black shorts

Trainers

Tracksuit in the colder months


